
 
 

From: catherine felix [mailto:]  

Sent: 15 April 2011 22:09 
To: Development Plans 

Subject: Proposed Housing Development in Kirkby Lonsdale 

PROPOSED HOUSING DEVELOPMENT IN KIRKBY LONSDALE 
 

I think a lot of the criticisms I have heard about the proposed development are associated with 
overloading the roads around the schools (St Marys and QES). 

I really don't understand why a development opposite Booths on the other side of the A65 has 
been discounted. This will remove all the traffic issues, and people are more likely to walk into 

town. After all there is Biggins and Robraine on this side of the A65. 

  
Kate Felix 

 
 


